
DATE

c/o Casehead Name
street
city state zip

RE: (child’s name)

Dear (casehead)

This is to let you know that the last date (insert child’s name) will have MC+
managed care coverage in (insert name of health plan)  is (final date enrolled with health
plan).  MC+ coverage for the child will be in MC+ fee for service until notified by the
Division of Family Services.

After this date use the red MC+ health insurance card to get services for the child.
Do not use the MC+ health plan card to get services.  Go to providers who take MC+ fee
for service to get covered services.  You can call 1-800-392-2161 for a list of providers in
your area.

The reason for this is because he/she turned 19 and is no longer an eligible child
under the MC+ program.  The Division of Family Services will be reviewing the case to see
if the child can get MC+ coverage as an adult.  The Division of Family Services will notify
you of any changes in coverage.

If you have any questions, please call the Recipient Services Unit at 1-800-392-
2161.

Sincerely,

Susan Eggen
Susan Eggen
MC+ Operations Unit Manager


